Official

lerd) LONDON BOROUGH OF
& RICHMOND UPON THAMES

Caroline Green
Project Director
Marble Hill Play Centres 23" December 2019

Dear Caroline,

Marble Hill Playcentres revival project

The benefits that your proposed scheme would bring to the Borough's younger
residents, especially those with additional needs, are considerable and | am pleased
to offer my in-principle support to the Marble Hill Playcentres’ proposals. In
particular, the scheme would improve young people’s access to adventurous outdoor
play opportunities, in an inclusive and sustainable way, and provide the necessary
indoor space to support the outdoor play area, including “changing places” facilities
& space to host on-site partner charities with shared objectives who have been
struggling to find suitableaccommodation elsewhere in the Borough.

Kind regards,
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ClIr Gareth Roberts
Leader of Council, London Borough of Richmond-upon-Thames

Councillor Paul Hodgins Leader of the Council
Conservative Councillor for Barnes )

York House, Richmond Road, Twickenham TW1 3AA
Tel 020 8891 7102 Email Clir.PHodgins@richmond.gov.uk Web: www.richmond.gov.uk



